FOOD & BEVERAGE MEETING MARCH 10, 2020 6:00 pm

Attendance: Gloria Dobbs, Dave Chilcote, Geoff Thompson and Phyllis Carr.

Meeting called to order by Gloria at 6:00 p.m.

Dave made a motion to approve the minutes from the December 3, 2019 meeting as presented, Geoff seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Administration Manager Carr presented the water usage data reports that were requested. The Commission reviewed the reports and discussed to replace the toilets to a more eco-friendly toilet as needed.

Dave advised he would like to see more money to improve the sidewalks/crosswalks in town. Administration Manager Carr to check with Brenda Young, Clerk-Treasurer to see if the money has to be used for the sidewalks joining the restrooms and parking lots or if it can be used in other areas.

Administration Manager Carr asked members about replacing the water fountains at the restrooms? They are placed at Old School Way & Mound Street Restrooms. Unfortunately one fountain froze and the other is in need to be replaced.

Dave made a motion not to replace the water fountains. Geoff seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Election of Officers: Dave made a motion to have Gloria to serve as President. Geoff seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Geoff made a motion to have Dave serve as Vice-President. Dave seconded the motion. Motion carried.

With nothing further to discuss, Dave made a motion to adjourn. Gloria seconded the motion. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 6:17 p.m.

Clavia Dobbs by remote access 12.8.2020

Gloria Dobbs Date